
South Tahoe BMX Track about
to open
South Lake Tahoe BMX Track will open for the summer season on
June 8 at 5:30pm.

The track will be open for practice every Tueday and racing
every Thursday through August. All ages and abilities are
welcome.

American Bicycle Association memberships available on site.
Free  trial  memberships  available.  Helmets,  long  pants  and
long-sleeve  shirts  required  to  ride.  Mountain  bikes  also
welcome.

The track is located at 1100 Lyons Ave., South Lake Tahoe.

For more information, call (530) 542.9337.
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